
January 29, 2021

Sheriff Clarence Birkhead (via email)

Durham County Detention Facility

219 South Mangum Street

Durham, NC  27701

RE:    Durham County Detention Facility

          FID #110616   

           Compliance  Investigation      

Dear Sheriff Birkhead:

On January 22, 2021, the Division of Health Service Regulation (DHSR) - Construction Section Jails and

Detention Unit inspected your facility to determine compliance with 10 NCAC Subchapters 14J-Jails, Local

Confinement Facilities.  This inspection found no deficiencies, no corrective action is necessary, and no further

action on your part is required.   

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me at (919) 855-3893.

Sincerely,   

   

Chief Jail Inspector

DHSR-Construction Section

919-855-3893

cc: Ms. Brenda Howerton, Chairman, Durham Board of Commissioners (via email)

         Mr. Wendall Davis, Durham County Manager (via email)   

         Chief Antony Prignano,  Durham County Detention Center Administrator (via email)   
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